
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF BRICK 

The Brick Township Municipal Utilities Authority 

 

Please take notice, in accordance with N.J.S.A. 40A:11-4.5, that The 

Brick Township Municipal Utilities Authority (BTMUA) has awarded a two-

year contract to EMSL Analytical, Inc. for Laboratory Analytical Services in the 

amount of $87,500.00.   

The resolution and contract are on file and available for public inspection 

at the office of the Authority, 1551 Highway 88 West, Brick, New Jersey, 

during regular business hours. 

 

Paul Mummolo, Chairman 

Board of Commissioners 


